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Dear Son Van Nguyen & Anita Habók, 

 

The MEXTESOL Journal is proud to inform you that your article, Developing 

and Validating a Self-efficacy Questionnaire for CEFR A2 Level EFL Learners, 

has been accepted for publication and is programmed to appear in Vol. 46, 

No. 1, 2022. 

 

The MEXTESOL Journal (ISSN 2395-9908, www.mextesol.net) is an online, 

peer-reviewed (double blind), open-access journal which is indexed by 

Scopus, DOAJ, ERIC, LATINDEX and Google Scholar. 
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JoAnn Miller 
Editor-in-Chief 
MEXTESOL Journal 
Mexico City, Mexico 
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